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From: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2010 11:15 AM

To: Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>
Subject: FW: (no subject)

From: RIH2323@aol.com [mailto:RJH2323@aol.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 07, 2010 10:52 AM

To: secretary

Subject: (no subject)

Dear Sir

| want to thank you for holding the recent meetings regarding position limits in the Comex silver market. | strongly
encourage you to establish position limits in this market in order to control the concentration of short positions that
have controlled this market for too many years. Itis essential for free markets that any attempts to control via,
concentration, be eliminated and the evidence supports that over recent years the short side of the markets has
been controlled due to the lack of position limits. Please restore the free market by establishing position limits.

Thank You

Jim Howard



